
Non-Profit Organizations’ Events at Converse 
University Policy 

Policy 
All outside groups must reserve campus facilities through the Director of Events Services. External 
organizations are not permitted to fundraise on campus. Student organizations may plan and 
implement fundraising activities that benefit external organizations as a part of their service to the 
community. Such activities may be held on campus, provided they are initiated by a Converse student 
organization. External organizations wishing to post or distribute publicity materials must receive 
approval through Campus Life. All materials must be stamped for approval before distribution/posting. 
It is allowable for fundraising information to be included in materials as long as that information is for a 
secondary purpose, such as a season events series with donation information included. 
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